
 

 

Environmental Health Program (EHP) 
Regulatory Operations and Regions Branch (ROEB) 
Health Canada 
391 York Avenue 
Winnipeg, MB R3C 0P4 

 

August 17, 2022 
 

Wajeeha Siddiqui 
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 
Suite 1145, 9700 Jasper Avenue 
Edmonton, AB 
T5J 4C3 

 
Sent by email to: Wajeeha.Siddiqui@iaac-aeic.gc.ca 

 
Subject: Health Canada’s Technical Review of the Lynn Lake Gold Project – Information 
Request Round 3 

 
Dear Wajeeha Siddiqui: 

 
Health Canada has completed a review of Alamos Gold Inc.’s (Proponent) responses to Round 3 
Information Requests for the proposed Lynn Lake Gold Project (the Project), which is currently 
undergoing Technical Review. Health Canada is participating in the environmental assessment 
review of the Project as a Federal Authority under the Canadian Environmental Assessment Act, 
2012. 

 
Health Canada’s comments are included in Attachment 1 for your consideration. No updates have 
been made to HC’s Department Final Views, which were submitted to the Impact Assessment 
Agency of Canada on June 30, 2022. 

 
Please feel free to contact me at julie.c.anderson@hc-sc.gc.ca if you have any questions regarding 
Health Canada’s comments. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Julie Anderson  
Regional Impact Assessment Specialist 
Environmental Health Program  
Regulatory Operations & Enforcement Branch  
Health Canada 

 
 

cc: Aurelia Thevenot, A/Manager, Environmental Assessment and Contaminated Sites 
(EACS), Healthy Environments and Consumer Safety Branch (HECSB), Health Canada 
David Kitchen, Regional Manager, Manitoba/Saskatchewan Region, EHP, ROEB, Health 
Canada 
Alexandra Iliescu, A/Senior Environmental Health Specialist, EACS, HECSB, Health Canada 

<Original signed by>

mailto:Chelsea.Fedrau@iaac-aeic.gc.ca
mailto:julie.c.anderson@hc-sc.gc.ca


 

 

Hsin-Ming Yeh, A/Environmental Assessment Coordinator, EACS, HECSB, Health Canada 
 

 
Attached: Attachment 1: Health Canada Technical Review of Round 3 IR 

Responses 




